
 

Year 3 and 4 January 2019 

 

Hello and welcome back to the Spring Term! This term is a very busy one 

with our Pied Piper production to rehearse and our Year 4’s going on their 

first residential to Grafham Water. Our overarching topic for this term is 

“Is it right to excavate artefacts to find out about the past?” This is a 

history based enquiry that will lead the children to form their own opinions. 

As usual we will be developing the children’s creative flair through clay and 

paper mache and our science enquiry through understanding rocks and 

fossils. So it really is a busy term!  Please do come in and let us know if 

you have any expertise in any of our curriculum areas or if you have any 

questions. 

Best wishes, Mrs Read, Mrs Ward and Mr Carter 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Nothing is ever impossible… the word itself says I’m possible!” 

Audrey Hepburn 

Dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th February - Come to Learn – This year you will have the 

opportunity to help your child to answer a Big Question! 

Friday 8th February - School Disco 6.30 to 8.00pm 

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd February – Half Term 

Tuesday 26th February – Grafham Y4 residential meeting for parents 6pm 

Thursday 28th February - Clay day (please speak to your class teacher if you are available 

to help) 

March 4th - Termly homework due in (separate letter sent) 

Tuesday 5th March - History Drama day (children to be dressed in Egyptian clothes) 

Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th March – Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 20th to Friday 22nd March - Year 4 Residential to Grafham 

Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd April - Evening production of Pied Piper 


